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End of Term 
We break up for the half term holidays on Friday and return to school on Monday 

24th February. 
 

PE Footwear   
Please could you make sure that your child has PE shoes to wear (plimsoles 

or trainers). A number of children don’t and are having to use their 

everyday shoes which have black soles and this is ruining the hall floor! 

Thanks in advance for your support with this. 
 

Exciting News 
Phase one of developing the 

playground is due to start on 9th 

March with the installation of a 

MUGA (Multi Use Games Area). 

This will be a great addition to the 

yard allowing ball games to be 

played.  

 

World Book Day                                             
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. The 

children will be participating in various book related activities in class 

during the day and they are invited to dress up as characters from books on 

the day. Please do not feel that you have to buy a costume as home-made ones using a 

little imagination are equally good or simply use the dress up outfits that the children 

already have. 
 

Costume swap shop – if you do have any dress up costumes which no longer fit please 

could you send them into school. If we get enough we will make them available after half 

term to borrow for events such as World Book Day. 
 

After School Clubs 
Cookery, KS1 Football and Year 6 SATs boosters will continue after half term. A new club 

(Dodgeball) will be available for KS2 on Tuesdays. Please complete and return the 

attached letter if your child would like to attend. 


